STATE OF ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. • SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 •(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

June 25, 2020

Annette Kenney Executive Vice President Edward-Elmhurst Health 801 S. Washington Naperville, Illinois 60540

RE: Relinquishment of Permit

Health Facilities Planning Act Project #18-034 – Edward Hospital

APPLICANT: Edward Hospital, Edward-Elmhurst Health

Dear Ms. Kenney

On June 22, 2020 the Chairman of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board acting on behalf of the State Board approved your request for the relinquishment of Permit #18-034. This approval was based upon your compliance with 77 ILAC 1130.770. No further action is required in relation to the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act (20 ILCS 3960).

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516

Sincerely,

Courtney Avery, Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board